
South Weymouth Naval Air Station Redevelopment Project 

Open House 

 

A joint venture of New England Development and Brookfield Properties is 
proposing a redevelopment of the South Weymouth Naval Air Station (SWNAS) in 
Weymouth, Abington, and Rockland, which will include a mix of residential and 
commercial uses supported by an extensive open space network. The Project 
team is pleased to invite you to the following Open House to learn about 
redevelopment activities at SWNAS and the current Final Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Report (FSEIR) filed for review with the Massachusetts 
Environmental Policy Act (MEPA) Office:  
 
Date and time: Thursday, November 21, 2024, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
 
Location:  Weymouth High School, Humanities Room  

1 Wildcat Way, Weymouth 
  

 
Refreshments will be provided. 
 
For those not able to attend in-person, materials will be made available for 
viewing on the project website. 
 
Additional information regarding the project can be found on the project website: 
Reimagine the Base – Reimagine the Base 
 
Please contact Jason Hellendrung at jason.hellendrung@tetratech.com or 508-
786-2220 by 5:00 pm on Monday, November 18 if you would like (i) interpretation 
services and translation services at the meeting; (ii) transportation to the meeting 
(or reimbursement for your transportation); and/or (iii) childcare at the meeting 
(or reimbursement for childcare during the meeting). 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting in person, but would like to schedule a 
meeting to review and/or discuss the project with the project team, you may 
request a meeting by contacting Jason Hellendrung at 
jason.hellendrung@tetratech.com or 508-786-2220. 
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